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Davenham Church of England Primary School

“Working Together, Playing Together, Serving God and Serving Others”
“…encourage one another and build one another up…” 
1 Thessalonians 5:11.


Dear Parents / Carers 

As you will be aware, schools will be closed at the end of the day on Friday 20th March.

From Monday 22nd March we will be offering childcare arrangements. We are still awaiting confirmation from the Department for Education (DfE) as to which children and young people will be eligible for that childcare. This information is not yet available to us and we will send further information with details of the offer.  

We know that this is a difficult time for everyone, but it is important that everyone waits for and follows national advice and guidance. 

It is unlikely that we will have any further information until later this afternoon. I will therefore send a letter out tonight or tomorrow with further details. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Can I politely request that if you have any outstanding debt with any before or after school provider, you ensure this is paid as school closure will clearly have an impact on their future earnings. 


With kind regards 
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Mrs J M Hyslop 
Headteacher 
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